

For Immediate Release

Pittsburgh Public Schools 2022 Preliminary General Fund Budget Available Online

Contact: Ebony Pugh (412) 529-3616

PITTSBURGH, November 19, 2021 – The 2022 Preliminary General Fund Budget for the Pittsburgh Public Schools is available for review at www.pghschools.org/budget. Previewed with the Board at its November 3rd Budget Workshop, the 2022 Preliminary General Fund Budget of \$690.3 million represents an increase of 2.82% percent from the adopted 2021 General Fund Budget. It includes an operating deficit of \$56 million. The preliminary budget neither includes a tax increase nor adheres to the Board's minimum 5 percent fund balance policy.

The Board will vote on adopting the 2022 General Fund Budget at its December 22nd Legislative Meeting. The 2022 Budget Public Hearing will take place virtually at noon on December 6th. For information on how to submit testimony, please visit the District's website at www.pghschools.org/publichearing.

###